
NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

NEVADA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

NEVADA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA

PLEASE BE ON NOTICE that on August 10, 2022 at 6:00 PM at Bear River High

School in RoomC-202 at 11130 Magnolia Road, Grass Valley, California, the Nevada Joint

Union High School District Governing Board will hold a public hearing at which oral and

written presentations may be made. The purpose of the public hearing is for public input on the

consideration by the Board to increase school facilities fees to be levied against residential,

commercial or industrial construction within the boundaries of the District, such fees to be

collected for the purpose of funding construction or reconstruction of school facilities.

Dan Frisella, Superintendent

Nevada Joint Union High School District

Posted 7/11/2022


